
From: Caty Royce [mailto:caty@frogtownmn.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 9:05 AM 
To: Langer, Samantha (CI-StPaul) <samantha.langer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: tia@frogtownmn.org 
Subject: Re: City Council Public Hearing - Dec. 18, 2019 
 
Glad you're sending this out, Samantha, thank you.  We are so busy that unless a zoning request 
comes directly to us with a request for support (usually) we don't track as well as we should.  But 
for the record we support almost any increase in density.  Especially properties that were 
originally multi unit and they want to go back to that.  If one comes up where the commission is 
thinking of voting to maintain a single family status, please let us know, if thats not to 
much.  thanks, caty 
 
Caty Royce,   Frogtown Neighborhood Association 
651-236-8699 
 
"There is never a moment in the future in which we will work out our salvation. 
The challenge is in the moment; the time is always now."  James Baldwin 
 
 
On Wed, Dec 11, 2019 at 8:33 AM Langer, Samantha (CI-StPaul) <samantha.langer@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
wrote: 
Hello - 
There is a public hearing for ZF #19-094-559, Blackstone 1, LLC at the City Council on December 18, 
2019.  The case information is attached. 
 
 
Samantha Langer 
Zoning Committee Secretary 
Planning and Economic Development 
25 W 4th Street, Suite 1400 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
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